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COMMONWEALTH of VIRGINIA 

Department of Education

October 25, 2013

TO:  Division Superintendents

FROM:  Patricia I. Wright, Superintendent of Public Instruction



SUBJECT:  Virginia Association for Supervision and Curriculum Development (VASCD)
2013 Annual Conference



The Virginia Association for Supervision and Curriculum Development (VASCD) extends an invitation to all
division superintendents, principals, assistant principals, teachers, and instructional leaders to attend the 2013
Annual Conference. The theme of this year’s conference is @modernlearners.  Two preconference sessions will
be held on December 4, 2013. The first features Carol Ann Tomlinson and the second is a hands-on “Technology
Petting Zoo.”

Conference keynoters on December 5-6, 2013, include Rick Wormeli, Rafe Esquith, Dave Weber, and Annette
Breaux.  Over 45 concurrent sessions will be presented by and for Virginia educators. The conference will be
held at the DoubleTree by Hilton in Williamsburg.

Online registration and downloadable registration forms are available at www.vaascd.org. Additional
information is available at (434) 466-7466 or by e-mail at vascd1@verizon.net.
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